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Based on the responses to our first consultation, and bearing in mind a limited budget, the Friends group and the Council have drawn up a first draft plan for an improved park.

Do you like it? How would you change it?

Please let us know by responding to these questions:

What do you think of the wide steps which will double as seating?

Do you like the increased amount of greenery in the play area?

What do you think about removing the hedges in the places marked on the plan?

What do you think about the new entrances?

Which changes would you like to see as a priority?

Any other comments:

Your name and email address:

Please give this flyer in to any of the following shops by September 16th 2008

Manna House Bakery

Eero and Riley

Renroc Cafe

Thank you
www.montgomerystreetpark.org
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